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Stephen Hoffman

From: Youping Paul Xiao <yx77030@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, August 29, 2021 10:53 PM
To: Irrchelp
Subject: RGGI

CAUTION: **EXTERNAL SENDER** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Dear  IRRC officer:  
I am a resident of Plumstead, PA. I am writing to urge you to approve PA's joining of RGGI. Climate change is impacting 
our life and health right now. One example is the smog we witnessed a few weeks ago in PA. As a Chinese American, I 
am familiar with the adverse effect of smog on our health. China's experience also tells us that it takes much more effort 
and cost to reverse the effect than prevent it. 
Thanks, 
Youping Xiao 
 
 


